
 

 

Education EOC Situation Update 

Response Name TC Judy / TC Kevini 

Situation Report MOET EOC  SiTRep # 2 

Date 13/03/23 

Reporting period 10/03/2023 -13/03/23 

Provinces affected Torba, Sanma, Penama, Malampa, Tafea, Shefa 

Attachment(s)  

NEOC Status Activated – 7th March 2023 

Next SITREP 14/03/23 

 
Situation Overview 

 

MoET EOC continued to work in 8 groups for both data collection, data entry and data analysis to assist 
with decision making resource allocation. Central MoET team deployed and provincial team stationed 
continue with data collection and communicating to EOC to update to NDMO daily. 

Data collection using Kobbo and forms update so far  with a total of 98 schools (for Torba 6 ,Penama 
1,Shefa 90,Tafea  and Malampa 0 and Tafea 0). 

 

 
Education Cluster Updates 

 

- On-going assessments on schools’ damages and status of re-opening  

- Distributions of stock target and priority for immediate distribution of resources will be to Shefa and 

Tafea affected schools first. 

 

 



Provincial Updates

 

SHEFA  

• Assessments done and on-going ,data collected for Shefa province so far from 90 schools 

• Data collection -Team deployment to Emau (North Efate ) 
o Pele & Nguna  
o Managaliliu , Lelepa and Moso  
o Port Vila 1 -South Efate (19 schools) 
o Port Vila 2 – Port Vila (18 schools)  
o North Efate (9 schools) 

• Pre-positioned stocks requested from Donors (SCV & UNICEF) for MoET to coordinate 
distribution to all affected schools with Major damages (depending on enrollment size 

• Consulting with school principles with the instruction of re-opening of schools on 13/03/23 
MALAMPA  

• MoET EOC cannot connect with Malampa team to collect data due to connectivity issues 
since the impact of the cyclones. 

• Continue daily to find other ways to contact officers to upload data on Kobbo App. 
PENAMA 

• Assessments done but so far data collected for 1 school on Kobbo already  
TORBA 

• Assessments done but collected data for 5 schools so far today . 
TAFEA  

• Assessments done but collected data for 1 school so far today . 
 

General Coordination

 

MoET Cluster coordination 

• The support for schools affected, that is either damaged minor or major UNICEF will support 
schools in Shefa and Save the Children with schools in Tafea. (allocation of tent size and 
resources will depend on the enrollment size as well) 

MoET Van-Gov Students  

• Students allowances are prepared and commence this week onwards for payment for the 
month of April & May. 

EOC Coordination  

• MoET Response plan is currently costed in details to submit to NDMO by COB today for 
procurement of goods and services. 

 

 
 
 



Further Information  

 

VMGD Climate Outlook Update:  www.vmgd.gov.vu  
NDMO:            www.ndmo.gov.vu  
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Approved by:           Director General 
 


